
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

24th February 2020  
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
RE: CORONAVIRUS – GOVERNMENT ADVICE RECEIVED  
 
The government is closely monitoring the spread of the Coronavirus and is taking action at home and 
abroad.  The overall risk of Coronavirus to the UK remains moderate.  However, we understand that people 
may be concerned where there are children, students or staff returning from or visiting China.  
 
Public Health England and the Foreign Office have issued advice for anyone travelling to the area.  This can 
be found at:   

 https://www.gov.uk/foreign-travel-advice/china   

 https://www.gov.uk/government/news/wuhan-novel-coronavirus-and-avian-flu-advice-for-travel-
tochina  

 
Latest information and advice can also be found at: • https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus  
 
Advice for parents/guardians Government advice states that:  
 

 You should not be unduly worried about the possibility of your children catching the Coronavirus.  

 There is no reason why your child(ren) should not continue to attend school as normal.  

 Please see the poster overleaf for further guidance on steps that can be taken to minimise the risk 
of spreading this and other viruses.  

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Amanda Aze 
Headteacher 
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